
South Cowichan Pickleball Club 
September 20, 2022 @ 5:30 
Kerry Park Ball Park Shelter 

 

Attendees: 

Harold Borges, Colin Collister, Maureen Collister, Lynne Phillips, Linda Rush, Laurie Vasey, Kathy 

Wilson 

 

Call to Order: 

The meeting was called to order at 5:27 pm 

 

New Business: 

Discussion ensued and the following Board positions were determined: 

Chair:  Laurie Vasey    Vice Chair:  Linda Rush 
Treasurer: Colin Collister   Secretary:  Kathy Wilson 
Communications:  Maureen Collister Events:  Lynne Phillips 
Membership:  Harold Borges 

 

Meeting Adjourned:  5:54 pm 

 

Next Meeting:  Monday October 17th, 2022 @ 11 am – 1048 Briarwood Crescent 
         (250-231-7184) 
 


